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5 June 2025  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 11 – Final Weeks at Stocksbridge High School 
 

As we approach the final few weeks of exams, I am writing to finalise some information for 
the upcoming weeks. Please see below for more details.  
 

Year 11 Leavers Assembly: Thursday 19 June 2025 
The Year 11 leavers assembly will take place on Thursday 19 June 2025. This is an event for 
students only. Students will be allowed to attend the leavers assembly wearing their own 
clothes and should bring their school shirt with them if they would like to get it signed. 
Students should arrive at 9:30am that morning and go straight to the main hall via the Service 
Yard where they can meet up, sign shirts and then have their final assembly with their Form 
Tutors and SLT. All Year 11 students can expect to leave school by 11:15am via the top exit 
through the Service Yard.  
 

Prom  
The Year 11 Prom will be taking place on Friday 20 June 2025 for invited students at Sheffield 
Wednesday Football Ground; doors open from 6.30pm (arrival for no later than 7:00pm). 
Students who have paid for this will receive their formal invitations next week.  If there are 
any difficulties with the cost of clothing for the event, please get in touch with Mrs Jackson 
who may be able to offer some support.  
 

Final Day in School  
After students’ final exams, they will no longer attend school. For most students, that will be 
Monday 16 June 2025 after the Physics Paper 2. However, students sitting the Spanish Writing 
Paper will need to attend on Tuesday 17 June 2025. 
   

Equipment and Uniform Donations  
We would also like to ask for parents’ support with donating school uniform, ties, PE kit, 
equipment, and revision materials to the school. We would kindly like to request that your 
jumpers and ties are donated back to school so they can be re-used. We will provide boxes 
into which students can drop their donations during both the leavers assembly and on the 
exam results day on Thursday 21 August 2025. 
 

Exam Results Day  
Exam results day is on Thursday 21 August 2025 and will be held in the Main Hall from 9am 
to 11am. More information regarding the plan for this day will be sent out in due course.  
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support with our Year 11s, 
not only during their final exam period, but also over the course of their time at Stocksbridge 
High School. We are immensely proud of the way they have tackled any obstacles that have 
been thrown their way.  
 

Yours faithfully  

 
 

Mrs Claire Jackson  
Assistant Headteacher  


